
new park coming to hoover road

FOLLOW US @DPRPLAYMOREDPRPLAYMORE.ORG
919-560-4355

Community conversation

Wed.

6p-8p
oct. 27

There will be more community engagement opportunities 
regarding the park on Hoover Road. 

Visit DPRPlayMore.org for dates and times.  

JOIN US...

Durham Parks and Recreation will host a 
community conversation about Durham’s 
newest park on Hoover Road.

Participants can preview the park as well as share 
ideas about the playground, public art, and site 
furnishings. They will also learn about the 
construction and athletic features.

PARK ON HOOVER ROAD SHELTER AREA
632 N. Hoover Road


